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From: Paul Dunn  
Sent: 7 August 2023 09:57 
To: ElectorateOffice Murray  
Subject: Transgrid 
   

  
Helen, 
  
Voicing my opinion against the Transgrid proposal. 
  

1. Firstly, we oppose the proposal from Transgrid – 100% 
2. There is no truth whatsoever in what they have said or done. 
3. No consultation. 
4. 3 week’s notice to put in a submission 
5. One meeting with them in Moulamein – had no idea of flooding in past 12 months 

or what this area produces – this is the food bowl of Australia – main rice growing 
area in Australia.  In fact they had no idea at all. 

6. We have paid for our land and we are not giving any away. 
7. Compensation is a joke. 
8. Transgrid had the local Murray River Council on side.  Not one once of information from 

them.  All secret.  Not one ounce of transparency.  Everyone kept in the dark until the last minute. 

9. I farm with my parents, my brother and his family and my family and in a supposedly 

Democratic country, it is our right to keep what we own.  Not have governments say 
they will acquire it if we don’t agree. Socialism at it’s best. 

10. There’s an old saying – Prior Planning and Preparation prevents Piss Poor Performance. 

That sums up Transgrid.  They forgot about the Landholders. 
  
Yours faithfully, 
Paul & Jenny Dunn 

       
  

 

 




